
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

CHILDREN CLUB RULES 

 

 

During September and February we ask the children to decide on club rules 
which are then displayed on the notice board in the Windmill Room. 

The children are asked to decide on what rules they would like, how they feel 
they should be written, if they are fair and equal to everyone, and if they think 
that everyone will understand them and find them easy to follow. 

These rules are then agreed before they are displayed for all the club children 
to read and follow.  
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